LEGAL NOTICE

CITY OF TORRINGTON
INLAND WETLANDS COMMISSION

Pursuant to Section 12 of the Regulations, the City of Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission
gives notice that its agent will approve, on or after November 23, 2021, application #AD 21-11-
01 Mark & Brigid Merriman for a subdivision of three (3) lots containing wetlands with no
proposed regulated activities at 31 Pumping Station Road, Assessor’s Map 201 Block 003 Lot
001.

Any person may appeal these decisions to the Torrington Inland Wetlands Commission within 15
days of the notice by submitting such appeal at the Land Use Office, 140 Main Street,
Torrington, CT.

Jeremy Leifert, Assistant City Planner/WEO

Dated in Torrington, CT
This 8" Day of November, 2021

******************************************************

Please publish on November 8%, 2021



